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Noelecen Keavey 

From: Noeleen Keavey 

Sent: 08 April 2009 1532 

To : 'gemmant@gmail.com' 

cc: Frank Clinton; Patrick Byrne; Ana Bolger 

Subject: WO231 -01 Fingal County Council - Oral Hearing 

Tracking : Recipient Delivery 

'gemmant@grnail.com' 

Frank Clinton 

Patrick Byrne 

Ana Bolger Failed: 08/04/2009 :15:32 

Dear Ms Larkin 

I am to refer to your telephone conversation of earlier today with my colleague, Frank Clinton. 

I am to advise that Mr David Hammerstein Mintz, MEP European Parliament, has received all correspondence in relation to the 
re-opening of the Oral Hearing including all submissions received on the Hydrogeological Risk Assessment Report. This letter 
is available to view on our website. 

I am also to advise that no decision has yet been made by the Chair as to whether the attendance of GSI will be required. As 
you are aware, Ms Natalya Hunter Williams, GSI, submitted observations on the 
Hydrogeological Risk Assessment Report (Subrriission No. 9), which have been sent to sent to you and is also available to view 
on our website. 

I trust this is of some assistance to you. 
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